Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the Personnel Study Subcommittee
to take place on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 5:00 P.M.
in the Second Floor Conference Room of the Clinton Town

Hall.

If there is a need for additional information relative to this
meeting, please feel free to contact Town Administrator
Michael J. Ward at (978) 365-4120.
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